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Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Identity Power and Discrimination Pop Culture and the Media 

Blue 

Studying a Novel 
A Kind of Spark 

Reading Tasks: Find 
information / Identify 
true or false statements 
/ Compare similarities or 
differences between 
texts / Identify purpose 
(argue or persuade, 
inform, entertain, advise)  
 
Writing Tasks: Writing 
from a viewpoint (to 
argue or to persuade / 
Speech for an audience 
eg. debate, assembly, 
politician 

Poetry from around the 
world 
 
Reading Tasks: Analyse 
writer’s use of language / 
Analyse the writer’s use 
of structure / Analyse an 
opinion about a text 
 
Writing Tasks: Picture 
Stimulus - descriptive 
writing; short story; 
opening to a story / Diary 
or Journal writing 
 

Studying a Novel 
Holes 
 
Reading Tasks: Find 
information / Identify 
true or false statements 
/ Compare similarities or 
differences between 
texts / Identify purpose 
(argue or persuade, 
inform, entertain, advise)  
 
Writing Tasks: Writing 
from a viewpoint (to 
argue or to persuade / 
Speech for an audience 
eg. debate, assembly, 
politician 

Macbeth / Non-fiction 

writing 

Reading Tasks: Find 
information / Identify 
true or false statements 
/ Compare similarities or 
differences between 
texts / Identify purpose 
(argue or persuade, 
inform, entertain, advise)  
 
Writing Tasks: Writing 
from a viewpoint (to 
argue or to persuade / 
Speech for an audience 
eg. debate, assembly, 
politician 
 

Fiction & Media 
Blue Planet Non-Fiction 
 
Reading Tasks: Find 
information / Identify 
true or false statements 
/ Compare similarities or 
differences between 
texts / Identify purpose 
(argue or persuade, 
inform, entertain, advise)  
 
Writing Tasks: Writing 
from a viewpoint (to 
argue or to persuade / 
Speech for an audience 
eg. debate, assembly, 
politician 
 

Fiction & Media 
Woman in Black 
 
Reading Tasks: Analyse 
writer’s use of colour/ 
Analyse the writer’s use 
of structure / Analyse an 
opinion about a text 
 
Writing Tasks: Picture 
Stimulus - descriptive 
writing; short story; 
opening to a story / Diary 
or Journal writing 

Green 

Fiction & Media 
Goldfish Boy / Pixar 
Shorts 
 
Reading Tasks: Find 
information / Identify 
true or false statements 
/ Compare similarities or 
differences between 
texts / Identify purpose 
(argue or persuade, 
inform, entertain, advise)  

Fiction & Non-Fiction 

Extracts based around 

Tales of the Unexpected 

Reading Tasks: Find 
information / Identify 
true or false statements 
/ Compare similarities or 
differences between 
texts / Identify purpose 
(argue or persuade, 
inform, entertain, advise)  

Studying a Play: Noughts 
and Crosses 
 
Reading Tasks: Analyse 
writer’s use of language / 
Analyse the writer’s use 
of structure / Analyse an 
opinion about a text 
 
Writing Tasks: Picture 
Stimulus - descriptive 
writing; short story; 

War Poetry Through 
Time 
 
Text Types including 
formal letters and 
biographical 
 
Reading Tasks: Find 
information / Identify 
true or false statements 
/ Compare similarities or 
differences between 

Fiction & Media 
World’s Toughest 

Prisons 

Reading Tasks: Find 
information / Identify 
true or false statements 
/ Compare similarities or 
differences between 
texts / Identify purpose 
(argue or persuade, 
inform, entertain, advise)  

Fiction & Media 
Up! 

Reading Tasks: Analyse 
writer’s use of colour/ 
Analyse the writer’s use 
of structure / Analyse an 
opinion about a text 
 
Writing Tasks: Picture 
Stimulus - descriptive 
writing; short story; 
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Writing Tasks: Writing 
from a viewpoint (to 
argue or to persuade / 
Speech for an audience 
eg. debate, assembly, 
politician 
 

Writing Tasks: Writing 
from a viewpoint (to 
argue or to persuade / 
Speech for an audience 
eg. debate, assembly,  

opening to a story / Diary 
or Journal writing  
 

texts / Identify purpose 
(argue or persuade, 
inform, entertain, advise)  
 
Writing Tasks: Writing 
from a viewpoint (to 
argue or to persuade / 
Speech for an audience 
eg. debate, assembly, 
politician 
 

Writing Tasks: Writing 
from a viewpoint (to 
argue or to persuade / 
Speech for an audience 
eg. debate, assembly, 
politician 

opening to a story / Diary 
or Journal writing 

Y10 

GCSE 
Paper 1 Reading Q1 – 4 
Paper 1 Writing Q7 or 8 
Inference 
Language Analysis 
Structural Analysis 
Writing to argue or 
persuade 
 
Entry Level & Functional 
Skills Units, Practise 
Papers and Exams as 
appropriate individually, 
small groups or as a class 

GCSE 
Paper 1 Reading Q5 – 6 
Paper 1 Writing Q7 or 8 
Inference 
Language Analysis 
Evaluation 
Writing to argue or 
persuade 
 
Entry Level & Functional 
Skills Units, Practise 
Papers and Exams as 
appropriate individually, 
small groups or as a class 

GCSE 
Paper 2 Reading Q1 – 4 
Paper 2 Writing Q7 or 8 
Inference 
Synthesis 
Language Analysis 
Structural Analysis 
Creative writing 
 
Entry Level & Functional 
Skills Units, Practise 
Papers and Exams as 
appropriate individually, 
small groups or as a class 

GCSE 
Paper 2 Reading Q5 – 6 
Paper 2 Writing Q7 or 8 
Inference 
Synthesis 
Language Analysis 
Structural Analysis 
Creative writing 
 
Entry Level & Functional 
Skills Units, Practise 
Papers and Exams as 
appropriate individually, 
small groups or as a class 

GCSE 
Paper 1 Reading Q1 – 6 
Paper 1 Writing Q7 or 8 
Inference 
Evaluation 
Language Analysis 
Structural Analysis 
Writing to argue or 
persuade 
 
Entry Level & Functional 
Skills Units, Practise 
Papers and Exams as 
appropriate individually, 
small groups or as a class  

GCSE 
Paper 2 Reading Q1 – 6 
Paper 2 Writing Q7 or 8 
Inference 
Synthesis 
Language Analysis 
Structural Analysis 
Creative writing 
 
Entry Level & Functional 
Skills Units, Practise 
Papers and Exams as 
appropriate individually, 
small groups or as a class 

Y11 

GCSE 
Paper 1 Reading Q1 – 6 
Paper 1 Writing Q7 or 8 
Inference 
Evaluation 
Language Analysis 
Structural Analysis 
Writing to argue or 
persuade 

GCSE 
Paper 2 Reading Q1 – 6 
Paper 2 Writing Q7 or 8 
Inference 
Synthesis 
Language Analysis 
Structural Analysis 
Creative writing 

GCSE 
Paper 1 Q1 – 8 
Paper 2 Q1 – 8 
Inference 
Evaluation 
Synthesis 
Language Analysis 
Structural Analysis 

GCSE 
Paper 1 Q1 – 8 
Paper 2 Q1 – 8 
Inference 
Evaluation 
Synthesis 
Language Analysis 
Structural Analysis 

Exam Preparation 
 
Entry Level & Functional 
Skills Units, Practise 
Papers and Exams as 
appropriate individually, 
small groups or as a class 
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Entry Level & Functional 
Skills Units, Practise 
Papers and Exams as 
appropriate individually, 
small groups or as a class 

Entry Level & Functional 
Skills Units, Practise 
Papers and Exams as 
appropriate individually, 
small groups or as a class 

Writing to argue or 
persuade 
Creative writing 
 
Entry Level & Functional 
Skills Units, Practise 
Papers and Exams as 
appropriate individually, 
small groups or as a class 

Writing to argue or 
persuade 
Creative writing 
 
Entry Level & Functional 
Skills Units, Practise 
Papers and Exams as 
appropriate individually, 
small groups or as a class 

 

Half Termly Career Focus 
 

 Autumn 1 Autumn 2 Spring 1 Spring 2 Summer 1 Summer 2 

Blue Librarian Journalist Marine Biologist Train Driver Astronaut Police Officer 

Green Photographer 
Member of the Armed 

Forces 
Zoo Keeper Newspaper Editor 

Farmer / Agricultural 
Worker 

Stonemason 

 
 


